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Comments: Please do not let this expansion happen. This will ruin the natural beauty of the lake. It is obvious

99.9% of people do not want this, other than those that will profit monetarily.

We are running out of untouched spaces in this country. Why ruin a lake for the sake of money? This is many

peoples sanctuary, a place for them to come and enjoy the quiet. There are also many grizzly bears around, and

there have been issues all around this area with bears struggling to find a place to live that are not occupied by

humans - and when they come close to developed property, they will need to die and that is not fair. Why not just

improve the lodge by fixing the existing structure? Sure it needs updating, so do that, but don't increase the size.

There is too much at stake here, the forest service of all organizations should know the importance of advocating

for the wildlife. Listen to all of the public outcry - they care. POWDR does not care. 

 


